
RTS weekly lookahead 
Week commencing 19/08/2024

Updated or amended details are in RED 

Location Description Reason for works Impacts Mitigations (if applicable)

Via Urbis / Mill Road to Dickenson Road 
(within the site boundaries)

Works to North east corner of Mill Road 
(New Kerb Alignment, Tactiles and Traffic 
signal ducting)

Footpath closure for the safety of 
pedestrians 
Pedestrians accessing east side of Mill 
road will need to cross NAR and rejoin 
as per the plan

Diversion route as shown on the ped diversion plan 

Via Urbis / Mill Road to Dickenson Road 
(within the site boundaries)

Traffic signal and street light ducting / 
Excavation of roadbox and capping/ 
subbase fill. 
Drainage works to existing AW assets 

None N/A

Via Urbis / Mill Road to Dickenson Road 
(within the site boundaries)

Footpath/ cycleway formation and subbase 
/kerbing/traffic signals ducting

None N/A

Dickenson Road to Wallace Road (within 
the site boundaries)

installation of kerbs on Footway/ Cycleway None N/A

Dickenson Road to Wallace Road (within 
the site boundaries)

footway/cycleway formation & Subbase
Traffic signals ducting 
Base & Binder Surfacing on Bus Lane.

None N/A

Wallace Road to Bruff Close
Traffic signals ducting 
Accoustic fencing
Excavation fill for new bus lane

None N/A

Wallace Road to Bruff Close Drainage installation None N/A

Via Urbis / Mill Road to Dickenson Road 
(within the site boundaries)

Drainage/kerbing/signals ducting
Traffic will be unable to turn left into 
Mill Road when heading northbound on 
the A134 (Northern Approach Road)

Road users should continue northbound along the A134 
and continue north along Via Urbis Romanae until 
reaching the roundabout with Axial Way. They will need 
to return south along Via Urbis Romanae / A134 and 
turn right into Mill Rd west.



Via Urbis / Mill Road footway closure –  The footpath highlighted red will be closed for the kerb alignment and 
tactiles for the new crossing. 
Pedestrians needing to access the eastern side of Mill Road will need to cross Northern Approach Road and follow 
the route below marked by the green dashes



= no left turn

The no left turn into Mill Road from Northern Approach needs to be installed again for ongoing works 

to the kerbing and signals ducting. This will enable pedestrians to cross Northern Approach Road 

(A134) whilst the eastern side of Mill Road footway is closed
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